
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Ref: Year 7 Langley Walk 

Wednesday 3rd May 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

As we move forward with the ongoing development of City Academy and the Langley Walk site we 
are delighted to be able to welcome our Year 7 students to Langley Walk, they will no longer be 
transported to the Newhall site daily. This will begin from Monday 15th May, meaning all students 
should arrive directly to Langley walk for the beginning of the school day - no later than 8.30am. 

To ensure this transition is as easy and as manageable for Year 7 as possible, we will remain 
consistent with lots of elements of their schooling so far.  Student workbooks will all be transported 
to Langley Walk site and many of their teachers and lessons will remain the same. They will have 
the same Head of Year and Year Group Coordinator in Ms Holness and Ms Oyelami. Students will 
continue to have Physical Education lessons on a Friday so this is the day that all students 
should arrive to school in full PE kit. 

Students will be spoken to about the move to Langley Walk and some of the changes that they will 
experience including a new environment, new staff and other children. Some of them may have 
additional questions about this so it is important we support them with this. We will be running an 
assembly and some Personal Development work in school to answer their questions.  

Year 7 students should arrive at Langley Walk, on Monday 15th May, no later than 8.30am. 

If you have any questions regarding the content of this letter, or your child’s transition to Langley 
Walk, please email enquiries@corecity.academy. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 

 
 
 

Rebecca Bakewell 
Headteacher 
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